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Subject:

A. Zion [azion1995@verizon.net]
Monday, June 14, 2010 4:32 PM

Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosi>

JUN 1 4 2010

and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

7035 Lincoln Dr.
Philadelphia, PA 19119



Shomper, Kris
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Subject:

Anne Misak [anne.misak@gmail.com]
Monday, June 14,2010 3:43 PM

Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosi<

JUN 1 4 Z01U

and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Anne Misak
309 S 51st St.
Philadelphia, PA 19143



Subject:

Kathy Lawson [klawson@cleanw;
Monday, June 14, 2010 3:54 PM

Docket #2783 and Docket #2806

(ter.orgP 1 4 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY

i

Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Kathy Lawson
100 Fifth Avenue
1614 Jefferson Ridge Drive, Jefferson Hills, PA 15025 Pittsburgh, PA 15222



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sean Kendle [lefternhempfield@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14,2010 1:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

JUN 1 * / 2010
i ^y/?/K

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Sean Kendle
163 E Sycamore St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15211



Cooper, Kathy

From: Annika Odhner [kaiifire517@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 1:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Annika Odhner
1855 Huntingdon Rd
Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kerry Corrigan [Kerry? 19@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14,2010 5:06 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Kerry Corrigan
403 Worthington Drive
Exton, PA 19341



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mary Bates [edecou@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:12 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Mary Bates
732 Westcroft PI
West Chester, PA 19382



Cooper, Kathy

From: William Barus [wbarus@verizon.net]
Sent: Monday, June 14,2010 5:04 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

William Barus
511 Saybrooke Lane
Downingtown, PA 19335



Cooper, Kathy

From: Walter Cornish [cmeehan@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Walter Cornish
122 Piqua Cricle
Berwyn, PA 19312



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elizabeth Bauer [edecou@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:17 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Bauer
1555 Stanford Lane
Paoli, PA 19301



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joan Strong [jstrongdol! mkr@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 6:19 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Joan Strong
2272 Red Maple Drive
2272 Red Maple Drive
Coplay, PA 18037



Cooper, Kathy

From: Judith Distel [jedistel@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 6:13 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Judith Distel
9 Long Ln.
Berwyn, PA 19312



Cooper, Kathy

From: Irene Banlonis [irenebanionis@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 6:11 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Irene Banionis
111 Longwood Ct
Malvern, PA 19355



Cooper, Kathy

From: Clayton Daily [cmeehan@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 6:10 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Clayton Daily
99 Sullivan Dr.
Wayne, PA 19087



Cooper, Kathy

From: Richard Lundberg [nchlundbera@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 6:03 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Richard Lundberg
4230 Iroquois Street
Schnecksville, PA 18078



Cooper, Kathy

From: Stefanie Baker [sandbakerz@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 6:03 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Stefanie Baker
916 Biddle Lane
Phoenixville, PA 19460



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Dimichele [dimichelei 1 @comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 6:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Dimichele
101 Caernarvon Ct.
Exton, PA 19341



Cooper, Kathy

From: Marilynn Cartwright [philly@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:59 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Marilynn Cartwright
263 Hillcrest Rd
Wayne, PA 19087



Cooper, Kathy

From: Helen Curtis [cmeehan@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:55 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Helen Curtis
55 Ransberry Ave.
East Stroudsburg, PA 18301



Cooper, Kathy

From: Carolyn Cartright [philly@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14,2010 5:53 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Cartright
711 S Wayne St
West Chester, PA 19382



Cooper, Kathy

From: Beth Parascandolo [beth85@rcn.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:50 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Beth Parascandolo
4 Grove Street
Easton, PA 18045



Cooper, Kathy

From: Dawn Dijuiio [dawndjjulio@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, June 14,2010 5:47 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Dawn Dijulio
1701 Julie Dr.
Downingtown, PA 19335-3509



Cooper, Kathy

From: James Pleiss [noemail@noemail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:42 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

James Pleiss
3103 Vermont Street
925 North 23rd Street
Easton, PA 18045



Cooper, Kathy

From: Susan Cooker [philly@deanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Susan Cooker
108 Grubb Rd
Malvern, PA 19355



Cooper, Kathy

From: Anne Crowley [cmeehan@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Anne Crowley
635 Llewelyn Road
Berwyn, PA 19312



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mary Connors [maryescrow@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Mary Connors
818 N Guernsey Rd
West Grove, PA 19390



Cooper, Kathy

From: Donald Gable [noemail@noemail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Donald Gable
2442 Sycamore Street
925 North 23rd Street
Easton, PA 18042



Cooper, Kathy

From: Paulette Cross [cmeehan@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14,2010 5:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Paulette Cross
305 Sidley Road
Malvern, PA 19355



Cooper, Kathy

From: Leonard Beachy [edecou@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 5:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
storrnwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Leonard Beachy
1121 Dodgson Rd.
West Chester, PA 19382



Cooper, Kathy

From: Heather Panek [heatherpanek@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 15,2010 1:02 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we
will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.



Sincerely,

Heather Panek
912 Chess Street
Monongahela, PA 15063=2710


